
TRITON COLLEGE 

BOARD BRIEFS      June 15, 2021 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations 2021 NJCAA Region IV Softball Champions! 
 

Regional champs for the first time in thirty-three years, the Softball Team was recognized for 

their outstanding season with a record of 53 and 10 and a national ranking as high as 11.  

Coaches Christina Christopher and Hannah Miller and players Alyssa Stramaglia (All 

American),    Katlyn Cherry (second team All American), Kailey Kirkwood, Ryan Fontanetta 

(Academic All American), Melissa Gonzalez (Academic All American), Erianna Claudio, and     

Samanta Nelson were applauded for their achievements and their leadership.   
 

 

 

Action Exhibits & Purchasing Schedule Approved   All of the exhibits presented to the Board 

were approved, including the FY 22 Tentative Budget and several clinical site agreements.  See 

the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items that went to the Board of 

Trustees in June. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Outstanding Staff! 
 

Director of Health Services Laura Hill and AVP of 

Facilities John Lambrecht were recognized for 

their tireless work during these past 15 months of the 

pandemic.  Ms. Hill was thanked for her advice, 

guidance, and support, and Mr. Lambrecht for his 

problem solving abilities and dedication.  Both were 

applauded for their consistent  professionalism and 

expertise during these challenging times.   

 

 

Board Meetings Return to In-Person   Chairman Stephens announced that this is the last   

Board meeting that will be held via teleconference; July meetings will be held in-person in the 

Triton College Boardroom, A-300.   

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/

